American Association of University Women Green Valley Branch Scholarship Application

Instructions

Thank you for applying for the scholarship offered by American Association of University Women Green
Valley Branch. The scholarship is for a minimum of $1000 and must be used for tuition in the summer
2021 and/or fall 2021 terms at Pima Community College. The monies will be directed to Pima
Community College. The application process closes April 18, 2021.

The application for the American Association of University Women Green Valley Branch Scholarship is
four pages long. You should download the form and complete the first two pages. Pages three and four
are to be completed by those whom you have chosen to write letters of recommendation. They may
also submit their letters under separate letterhead. They should include your complete name. Itis very
important that you have two letters of recommendation. You may include additional sheets if the
space allowed is not adequate. Be sure to include your name on any additional sheets. If you choose
not to answer a question, please indicate that on the form.

All completed forms and letters of recommendation should be mailed to:
AAUW Green Valley Branch

P.O.Box 178

Green Valley, AZ 85622

Completed applications must be received by April 18, 2021.

Direct any questions you may have to Karen Lueck. Email: karenlueck@gmail.com




